November 25, 2011

To All Potential Talent Buyers,

It is with great pleasure that [ write this letter to recommend Robert Castillo and his
BMX Freestyle Team as a show that is more than worthy of your attention and
consideration as an outstanding attraction for your event.

I have known Robert Castillo for approximately thirteen years since I first booked

his BMX Performance Team at the Meadowlands Fair, and they were extremely
popular for their four years there while [ served as the General Manager of that
event. Given the popularity of BMX Bikes among the current generation of “X-Games”
kids, I believed a show of this type would be a popular attraction - and, let me say,
Robert and his band of talented riders did not disappoint. This act was one of the
best-received attractions every year they performed at our fair, and was always the
most attended show.

This group of talented professionals is easy to work with and customer friendly.
They are high energy, exciting and crowd-pleasing - always making sure to engage
the fans in a manner that leaves them wanting to come back for more. If your event
aims to provide family entertainment that will please kids of all ages, then you will
be more than satisfied by adding this show to your lineup.

If you have any questions, or would like to personally discuss my experience with
Robert Castillo’s BMX Freestyle Team, please feel free to contact me at (973) 787-
4211.

Sincerely,
Lucy Hassett

Former General Manager (1996-2002)
The Meadowlands Fair



